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20 February, 2020 

Dear Parents and Students 

     Due to the uncertainties caused by the COVID-19 epidemic, the Education 

Bureau has extended school closures until 16 March 2020. 

     In order to ensure public safety and to minimise the risk of the spread of 

COVID-19 in the community, the school has acted on the advice of its Incorporated 

Management Committee (IMC) to cancel the F.1 Admissions Interviews scheduled 

for 14 March 2020. 

     Therefore, the selection criteria for the F.1 Admissions have been amended 

accordingly. Candidates will be selected based on the following criteria: 

-  candidates’s academic results ranked by the Education Bureau (80%); 

-  candidates’s performance in extracurricular activities and achievements attained     

   as provided in the application form (20%). 

     As always, our school will continue to endeavor to provide quality education 

to students in the district. 

     We appreciate your understanding of the necessity for these arrangements at 

this time.  

     Should you have any questions regarding the arrangement, please do not 

hesitate to contact us at 24966000. 

 

Yours faithfully 

Tse Yun Ming 

Principal
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